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From: James Stewart 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2023 9:37 PM
To: DEP CWC [DEP]
Subject: [EXTERNAL] PFA Contamination

Categories:

I am writing to express my concern that your group is not taking a position against the spreading of PFA's via biosolids. 
We must stop the spread of PFAS through the land application of PFAS-contaminated sewage sludge. Research has 
proven the high probability of danger to our health.  
Please reconsider your position and work to save our health, not stand by and watch it continue to spread by water and 
by land. 
 
Thank you 
James R Stewart 
 
 

 
 




